From: Nathaniel Young

Sent: 07 June 2021 08:25
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: CMN13532 - Regent’s Park Road, Swiss Cottage, Camden, London, NW1 8UD

Please log the comments below.

Nathaniel Young
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

From: Carol O'Brien |

Sent: 06 June 2021 14:51
To: Nathaniel Young <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: CMN13532 — Regent’s Park Road, Swiss Cottage, Camden, London, NW1 8UD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Nathaniel Young
CMN13532 — Regent’s Park Road, Swiss Cottage, Camden, London, NW1 8UD

| strongly wish to register my violent protest at the planning application for a mast on the corner of Primrose Hill. On
one of the beautiful, tranquil, green corners of the area, it is a completely outrageous proposal. There must be
many nearby corners where a mast could be erected without interfering with the beauty of the hill. (How about on
the edge of the railway line along Gloucester Avenue, for example?) As alocal resident who has been enjoying the
calm beauty of the area - and of the Hill itself - , | protest most strongly against this ill-
judged proposal.

Yours faithfully,

Carol O’Brien

(7 St Mark’s Crescent, NW1 7TS)



